
CASCAPEDIA-ST-JULES NEWS LETTER  

 

Thank you to our sponsor Cascapedia River Museum  

275 Route 299, Cascapedia-St-Jules, QC,  G0C 1T0  

Telephone: 418-392-5079 Fax: 418-392-5070 
 

 

June 2024  

Cascapedia River Museum 
Our 2024 membership campaign has begun, you can buy 

your membership card at the museum. The price is $10 

a year or $25 for 3 years. We hope that you will once 

again consider renewing your membership, which is a 

great way of showing your interest and support for our 

community museum. 

Two temporary exhibits are planned for this 

summer.  

The first, taking place on July 4th, will be 

paintings by Thérèse Gallant, depicting various sites of 

Cascapedia-St-Jules. In August, the photographer 

Barry LeBlanc, will present an exhibition showcasing 

historic barns of the region. 

The Lady Amherst Tea Room will not be in operation 

this year. We would like to take this opportunity to thank 

Thérèse Gallant and Linda Martin for all the work they 

did over the past several years, managing the Tea Room. 

The Museum will be open Monday to Friday from 

June 3rd to September 13th. 

 

The Municipality would like to wish you all a great 

fishing season, tight lines! 

 

Reminder   
The second tax payment is due on June 18th. Also, the 

offices will be closed on June 14th and 24th.  Thank You. 

 

Terry Fox T-Shirts 
Anyone wishing to purchase a T-Shirt for the Terry Fox 

Run this September can do so at the Town Hall, we will 

need the size and quantity and they will need to be paid 

for right away, the price is, for adult sizes: short sleeves - 

$25, long sleeves-$35 and for youth sizes: short sleeves-

$20. Thank You. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Day Camp 
The Day Camp will be starting on June 24th this year.  

There will be an average of 35 children at the camp 

every day, we are asking people to please slow down on 

Gallagher road and be vigilant.  Thank You. 

 

Book Room 
The book room at the 50+ Club is now closed for the 

summer. See you in the fall! 

 

Be part of the Blue Wave 
Show your love of the Gaspé and wear something blue on 

June 6th. 

Sharing your photos on social networks allows you to be 

a part of the Big Blue Wave and helps to make our region 

shine. Don’t forget to tag - @vivreengaspesie and add 

the hashtag #journeedelagaspesie. 

Gespe’gewa’gi Na’gweg: Ugjit Gi’nu. 

La journée de la Gaspésie : c’est pour nous. 

Gaspesian Day: it’s our day. 

 

Public Notice  

Financial Report  
The Mayor will be presenting the highlights of the 2023 

audited financial report at the regular meeting of June 3rd 

at 7:30 PM at the Community Center 55 Gallagher. 

By-Law #24-02 
This By-Law came into force on May 23rd, date of the 

certificate of conformity received from the MRC of 

Bonaventure.  Anyone wishing to consult said By-Law 

can do so at the Town Hall during regular business 

hours. 

 

SOPFEU -Avoid avoidable fires 
80% of forest fires are caused by human activity. Visit 

SOPFEU.qc.ca for information and to check our fire 

rating this summer.  

 

Happy Birthday!  
Kim.H, Bobby.B, Jimmy.B, Laura.H, Alice.M, Marc-André.B, Amy.B, Jaques.P, Logan.G, Alex.L, 

Gloria.H, Barry.O, Rudy.W, Bruce.B, Simon.B, Darlene.S, Bonnie.B! 

IMPORTANT DATES 
 

Garbage: 

June 14th, 21st and 28th    

Recycling: 

June 10th and 24th 

 

Council Meeting: 

June 3rd, 7:30 PM Community Center.  


